
President’s Newsletter – April 6, 2024 

Gentlemen, 

As spring is winding down into summer, we will be saying 
goodbye to our Seasonal friends. This coming week we will 
be getting into the 90’s so we know it is time for them to be 
heading home. As always it has been fun - now the full 
timers can get our Costco back, restaurants and gas 
stations without the usual long lines during the height of the 
season.  

Hopefully in November when the Snowbirds return, we will 
have a golf course, pro shop and restaurant up and running. 
It has been a long process, and everyone is extremely happy 
with the final result of the Homeowners taking possession of 
the golf course.  

We really are lucky to have had such a qualified Board of 
Directors. We did have an election and again we voted in a 
great Board to continue with keeping our Golf Course on 
track for all of us to enjoy. A special thanks to our three 
Board Members who are members of the Men’s Club - Mark 
Reider, Brian Mooney and Phil Jamison - for dedicating 
countless hours of their own time to see this through. That 
said our other board members deserve a special thanks 
also.  

We did have a year-end get together which was well 
attended with about 55 Men’s Club Members. We had some 
hot dogs, beer and sodas for our last event till November. 



Funny you throw out “FREE” hot dogs and beer and they will 
come!!!! 

The Men’s Club Board will be putting together a schedule for 
next years’ events. I hope to be meeting with Blue Star so we 
can have some input on our side and see what they might be 
offering all of us golfers from their perspective. When we do 
have information, this will be put out to all of you.  

I want to thank all who are serving on the Men’s Club Board 
for their hard work behind the scenes. Everyone has done a 
fabulous job. It has been some weird times but come 
November we will be ready for a great 2024-25 season! 

Have a great summer, be safe and stay healthy. 

 

Tom Sweet 

TLQMC President 


